
September 14, 2001

The Honorable David P. Boergers
Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.
Washington, D.C.  20426

Re: San Diego Gas & Electric Company, Complainant v. Sellers of Energy and
Ancillary Services Into Markets Operated by the California Independent System
Operator and the California Power Exchange, Respondents, Docket No. EL00-
95-012; Investigation of Practices of the California Independent System Operator
and the California Power Exchange, Docket Nos. EL00-98-000; California
Independent System Operator Corporation, Docket No. RT01-85-000; and
Investigation of Wholesale Rates of Public Utility Sellers of Energy and Ancillary
Services in Western Systems Coordinating Council, Docket No. EL01-68-000

Dear Secretary Boergers:

Enclosed for filing in the above captioned proceeding it the First Quarterly Report
of the California Independent System Operator Corporation.  In its April 26, 2001 Order,
the Commission stated comments on this report are due 15 days from filing.

Also enclosed is an extra copy to be time-stamped and returned to the
messenger.  Thank  you for your assistance in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

_________________________
Edward Berlin
Swidler Berlin Shereff Friedman, LLP

3000 K Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C.  20007

Counsel for the California Independent
System Operator Corporation

cc: Service List



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I hereby certify that I have this day served the foregoing document upon each

person designated on the official service list compiled by the Secretary in this

proceeding.

Dated at Washington, D.C., this 14th day of September, 2001.

____________________________
David B. Rubin
Michael N. Kunselman
Swidler Berlin Shereff Friedman, LLP
Washington, D.C.  20007


